Da Vinci School for Science and the Arts

September 4, 2020

Dear Da Vinci Parents and Guardians,

As we welcome back some of our students on Tuesday, here are a few items to review with your child(ren) if they will be attending in-person instruction. All students will be required to get their temperature checked prior to entering school grounds. Temperature checks for students will begin at 7:30 AM; students will not be allowed to show up to school before this time. If your child has a temperature, he/she will NOT be allowed to stay. Please have students wait in the car until you reach the temperature check station located inside the school between the middle and high school building.

Only students whose parents have responded to our written request to attend school will be allowed to attend in-person instruction; all others will not be allowed on campus. Students must be wearing a mask when temperatures are being taken and kept on throughout the school day. Once they enter the school, students MUST head straight to their 1st-period classroom. NO gathering of students will be allowed. For students who will be eating breakfast, they will be able to get their breakfast from the cafeteria, then head to their 1st-period class, where they will be allowed to eat and then asked to clean up after themselves. Students will have to follow school signage as to the flow of traffic. This is another measurement to keep everyone safe and, therefore MUST be followed at all times.

Any student not wearing a mask, not following social distancing, and/or not abiding by school expectations will be asked to attend school virtually for the rest of the semester. In addition, all students MUST wear the required school uniform.

For students who eat lunch from school, lunches will be delivered to classrooms during their 4th-period classes on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday and during the 3rd period on Tuesday and Thursday. Starting this month, based on state regulations, we are only providing breakfast and lunch for students in our school. We will be following student eligibility for free/reduce meals. Please make sure you have filled out the required application. Students who bring lunch from home are highly recommended to bring cold lunches, as classrooms are not equipped with microwaves. All students will be asked to STAY in those classrooms for the full hour of lunch. When lunchtime is over, they will be permitted to transition to their next classroom.

During this time, our campus is not open to any parents and/or visitors. If you need to talk to school personnel, we recommend calling first and either have your call transferred to the appropriate staff member or make an appointment to meet with them.



Dismissal times will be the following:

Grade	Monday	Tuesday and Thursday	Wednesday and Friday
6 th and 7th	3:00 PM	3:40 PM	2:00 PM
8 th & 12 th	3:40 PM	3:45 PM	3:40 PM
10 th & 11 th	3:45 PM	3:45 PM	3:45 PM
9 th	3:50 PM	3:50 PM	3:50 PM

ALL students must be picked up at the assigned time. NO student will be allowed to stay on school property for any reason after dismissal. Tutoring will continue for students in a virtual setting, please plan accordingly if your child is required to attend.

Thank you,

The Administration Team

